
 

   
 

 
 

“An inclusive church, lifting high the name of Jesus at the heart of 
the community.” 

 
To use the induction Loop, hearing aids need to be turned to the "T" position. 

 

 
What’s on 
Holy Communion Sunday 10 am 

Small World Mon, Wed & Fri  9.30 am – 11.15 am 

Place of Welcome Tue, Thurs 10 am – 12 

Uniform Groups Mon – Thurs Evenings 

Trefoil 2nd Tuesday   2- 4 pm 

Parkinson’s Group Bi-weekly Wednesday 1 – 2.30 pm 

Curtain Call Theatre Co. Friday Evenings 

Please check the calendar here: https://www.stdavidsshenleygreen.org/calendar 

 
Notices 

1. Embrace the Week of Prayer for Christian Unity (WPCU) from January 18-25. 
Extend a warm welcome to anyone visiting from other churches today. 
2. Participate in Pray24Brum 2024 – find details on the Birmingham Churches Together 
Website: https://www.birminghamchurches.org.uk/pray24brum/  
3. The Worship Committee Meeting will be held on Thursday at 3 pm. 
4. Mark your calendars for the PCC meeting on Sunday, January 28th, following the service. 
5. Keep Steven Gilks in your thoughts as he embarks on the exploration of Reader Ministry. 
6. Check the church notice board for the service rota from February to April. Feel 
free to adjust it based on your availability. Swapping rotas can be a great chance to connect 
with someone new. 
7. World Day of Prayer on Friday, 1st March 2024. Contact Chris O’ for details. 
8. If you feel called to serve the church, whether through small gestures or significant 
contributions like assisting with Small World, Messy Church, or Place of Welcome, please 
reach out to Paul or Mike. 

 

 This week Next week 

Bible 
Readings 

Genesis 14.17-20 (Sheila L) 
Revelations 19.6-10 (Pat F) 
John 2.1-11 

Deuteronomy 18.15-20 (David G) 
Revelation 12.1-5a (Fran M) 
Mark 1.21-28 

Meet & Greet 
Intercessor  
Chalice  

Bill W + Brenda H     
Jill M 
Jeffrey C + Pat F 

Bill W + Chris O     
Steve G 
Jeffrey C + Jenny S 

This Week’s News 
21st January 2024  

The 3rd Sunday after 
the Epiphany 

 

Welcome to  
St David’s Church 

 



Gracious God,  
    
We lift up our dear brother Adrian Abbott to your loving presence. We express 
gratitude for the gifts and unwavering support he has generously shared with our St. David's 
community throughout the years. 
With utmost trust in your divine power, we humbly seek healing for Adrian. May he be 
restored to full health, experiencing wholeness in body, mind, and spirit. Extend your 
comforting presence to his parents, Jean and Peter, granting them peace and assurance 
amidst these challenging times. 
Recalling the promise of your son Jesus, who declared, "If you ask anything in my 
name, I will do it" (John 14:14), we place our trust solely in your mighty hands. In the name 
of our Saviour, Jesus Christ, we offer this prayer with unwavering faith. 
 

Amen. 
 

Please continue to pray for Adrian 
Abbott, Val Tatlow, Barry 
Shipman, Margaret Roberts, 
Jim Smith, Geraint Lewis, and   

John Cheel.  
 

The Prayer Ministry Team can pray with you 
during Communion (or after the service) near 
the Baptismal Font—no need to say anything 
about your issue. 

 

Quiz Night!!! 
on 27th January at 7.30 pm  

(Door opens at 7 pm) 
 

Do you have a Notice? 
Please email your item(s) to 
stdavidsshenleygreen@gmail.com and let 
us know the dates you wish item(s) to be 
listed. Thank you! 
 

Moreover, should you desire to honour your 
own or a beloved soul’s birthday or a 
significant moment on Sundays by graciously 
providing flowers or a cake for our fellowship 
during tea/coffee time, we invite you to reach 
out to Paul or Mike for arrangements. 
 

 

 Please check here or scan the QR 
code on your device. 

 

   
 

 
Any donations are greatly appreciated. 

 

Contact 
 
Vicar: Revd Paul Cho 
Email: revdpaulcho@gmail.com 
Mobile: 0121 251 0123  
 

Paul is available for work on Sundays, 
Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Saturday 
afternoons. Specifically, on Tuesdays 
from 10:30 am to 12:30 pm, he 
welcomes meetings with church and 
community members. Feel free to drop 
by the parish office during this time. 
 

Churchwarden: Mike Morton 
Email: mikeandjill@hotmail.co.uk 
 

Office email: 
hello@stdavidsshenleygreen.org 
Tel: 0121 477 0003 
 
 

Our website 
(https://www.stdavidsshenleygree
n.org/)  
 
Please visit and email any feedback to 
(stdavidsshenleygreen@gmail.com). 
 
 

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram. 
 

                          
 
 

@stdavisshenleygreen.org 


